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Continuum of Care (CoC) 

for Homeless People in Nashville 
 

You are invited to actively participate in our meeting on 

THURSDAY, November 15, 2018 

10:00 - 11:00 a.m.   
at  

----------Nashville Rescue Mission---------- 

639 Lafayette Street 
*************** 

1. Introductions       Sean Muldoon  
2. Remembrance     Sean 

 
3. Review of/any corrections to Oct 2018 minutes Sean  

  
4. CoC General Business  

A. 2018 De-briefing/PEC Listening Session   Suzie Tolmie 
B.  CoC 2019 Draft Timeline   Suzie  
C.  Committees 

 Membership – Voting Protocol  Sam Forcum 
 Nominating Committee      Ingrid McIntyre 

 VOTE on filling vacant Planning Council seat for a person with lived 
   experience – Nominations will be listed on the ballot. Per the CoC 
   Charter, nominations may also be made from the floor. 

 Standards of Care Committee 
    Potential committee members  Judy Tackett 

 Youth & Young Adults    Abigail Dowell 
                          Youth Homelessness Demo Program (YHDP)  

D.  Aphesis House Grants    Suzie 
 

5. Other Business 
 

The mission of the Nashville-Davidson County Homelessness Continuum of Care is to create a collaborative, inclusive, community-based/inspired process 
and approach to planning and managing effective homeless assistance resources and programs (by which federal, state and local funding resources will 
be actualized to adequately fund all homeless assistance needs) to end homelessness in our community, consistent with 24 CFR Part 578.  
 

As a system we are housing focused, person centered, data driven, and committed to the effective use of resources. 
 

NOTE:  The Nashville Coalition for the Homeless will meet just before, from 9-10.   
Next meeting:  December 20, 2018 – MAYBE CANCEL DECEMBER MEETING? 

 

Meetings are usually held on the third Thursday of every month. 
Questions?  Email  Suzie Tolmie, Homeless Coordinator at  stolmie@nashville-mdha.org 

For more information about the Nashville-Davidson County Continuum of Care (“CoC”), please visit our website at:  

http://www.nashville-mdha.org/community-development/about-the-continuum-of-care/  
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